
United Systems Access Telecom, Inc. ("USA"), has notified the Department that it will 
be discontinuing service to a limited segment of the residential market as of June 17, 
2003.  Approximately 150 customers are affected.  Pursuant to the Mass Migration Rules, 
USA filed an Exit Plan with the Department, and the Department has approved USA's 
Exit Plan. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Candice Allgaier at 617.305.3531, or via e-mail 
at Candice.Allgaier@state.ma.us.  
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